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Updated Study Report (USR) 
Meeting Rescheduled 
When: January 16,2014 l9a.m. to4p.m. 

Where: MID Multipurpose Room, 
1231 11th St., Modesto, CA 

What: Work on studies will be summarized and 
questions about studies will be answered. 

Modesto Irrigation District and Turlock 
Irrigation District will hold a meeting at 
Modesto Irrigation District on Jan. 16, 2014 
to review the Updated Study Report (USR) as 
part of the relicensing oft he Don Pedro Project. 
The meeting is open to the public. 

The USR meeting required rescheduling due 
to scheduling conflicts. A different meeting 
date appeared in a previous mailing. The 
Districts apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

Visit www.donpedro-relicensing.com for documents, meeting notices 
and other useful information regarding the relicensing process. 
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